          FOUR HOUR FIRE POLICE REVIEW CLASS
                         APRIL 14TH 2025
             SAUQUOIT FIRE DEPARTMENT
                     9531 Pinnacle Road

We will be conducting a four-hour Fire Police Review class
Starting at 6:30 pm at the Sauquoit Fire Department. This class will consist of information pertaining to the latest Laws and Procedures for Fire Police Personnel when operating at a fire incident or accident.  Traffic Controls, Scene Safety Practices and Procedures will be the emphasis. Rural Road traffic procedures, 10 cones of Safety and the Coordination with the Fire Service with other Fire Agencies.  Up-dated information pertaining to changes to Fire Scene Safety and the need for individual guidelines for Safe Operation at a Scene.  This is the time to prepare for the next Generation in the Fire Service and what is expected of us to protect our fellow Firefighters, Equipment, and the General Public.

Presenter:  Richard A. Duerr, Sr.   Chairman Oneida County Vol. Fire Police Assn. Training
Certificates will be available at the end of the class.
Please advise the following to ensure handouts, refreshments, etc/
Richard Duerr   (315)264-8449    William Farley/Chief
Duerr.richard@yahoo.com         Sauguoitfire93@yahoo.com





